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Governor
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September 27, 2013

Mr. Don Worthington
Reporter, The Herald
132 W. Main Street
Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Dear Mr. Worthington,

On September 6, 2013, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the 
following:

[CJopies of public records such as emails, letters, phone logs and any other 
communications between the governor and officials in Chester County to include, 
but not limited to, County Supervisor Carlisle Roddey and Karlisa Parker, director 
of economic development, for the period starting Aug. 19 and ending Sept. 6.

Records responsive to your request that were located are exempt from disclosure pursuant to 
Section 30-4-40(a) of the South Carolina Code of Laws (memoranda, correspondence, 
documents, and working papers relative to efforts or activities of a public body and of a person 
or entity employed by or authorized to act for or on behalf of a public body to attract business or 
industry to invest within South Carolina may be exempt from disclosure).

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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